
Vatsalya International School, Borsad 
VIS/B/Cir/2019-20/90                   Circular to all the Parents [Nur. to XI]    23/01/2020 
Dear Parents,         
 This is to kindly inform you that the admission process for the academic year 2020-2021 is  going to start from  3rd 

Feb,2020 onwards  in  our school. You are requested to inform the school office  in written if you are planning to 
withdraw your child after the completion of this year 2019-20 for whatsoever reason till 30th Jan., 2020. Those who 
fail to do so must follow the “rules for withdrawal” of our school strictly. 

 No written intimation until 30th  Jan.2020 to school will make the school understand that your child must be continued 
at Vatsalya for the next academic year.    

– Principal 
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 JF,LlD+MG[ H6FJJFG]\ S[ :S],DF\ GJF ;+ Z_Z_vZ! DF8[ V[0DLXG 5|lÊIF TFP # O[A|]VFZL4 Z_Z_GF ZMHYL X~ YX[P  
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